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September 5, 2017 
 
Kira M. Slawson 
Blackburn & Stoll, L.C. 
257 East 200 South, Suite 800 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 

Re: Interconnection Agreement between Emery Telephone, Carbon/Emery 
Telcom, Inc., Hanksville Telcom, Inc. and Verizon Wireless 
Docket Nos. 17-042-01, 17-2302-01, and 17-2303-01 

 
Dear Ms. Slawson, 
 
 On August 25, 2017, the Public Service Commission of Utah (PSC) received the 
Interconnection Agreement between Emery Telephone, Carbon/Emery Telcom, Inc., Hanksville 
Telcom, Inc. and Verizon Wireless (Agreement). 
 
 On August 28, 2017, the Division of Public Utilities filed a memorandum recommending 
the PSC acknowledge the Agreement. 
 
 There being no recommendation to reject the Agreement, by law, the Agreement is 
acknowledged and shall be deemed approved on November 23, 2017, 90 days from its filing date 
pursuant to 47 U.S.C. § 252 (e). 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#296463 


